
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

  

 
 
 

بنياد انتخابات
آزاد و عادلانه
به منظور

همکاری، 
حمایت و نظارت
از انتخابات و

ویه آگاهیتق
انتخاباتی  و بلند
بردن سطح
مشارکت عمومی
افراد و رشد
ظرفيت تخصصی
بنياد در امور
انتخابات تاسيس

 . گردیده است
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
:موسسات همکار ما  
 
- ACSF 
- ADA 
- AIHRC 
- AWN 
- CPAU 
- CoAR 
- ECW  
- FCCS 
- HAFO 
- RADA 
- MSCO 
- PA 
- THRA 
and  

- National    
Personalities  

 

  Phone: 070 030 160          Email: Fef_Afghanistan@yahoo.com 

October 12, 2004 
 

FEFA Press Release 
 
 
 
The Free and Fair Elections Foundation of Afghanistan (FEFA), as an independent and 
non-partisan observation body, welcomes the establishment of the Panel of Experts for 
investigation of the difficulties and irregularities mentioned by the JEMB in its statement 
from Oct. 11th.  
 
Already in March 2004, shortly after its establishment, FEFA had identified the need and 
importance of such a commission. The Foundation had submitted a press statement at that
time to the related authorities. The press statement, unfortunately, was not heard carefully 
by the authorities. It states: 
 

“A commission be established with the authority, to accept complaints and monitor 
compliance and violations of the election laws.” 

 
FEFA believes that the presence of a representative coming from one of the Afghan 
national institutions within the panel that is to investigate on the difficulties and 
irregularities mentioned by the JEMB would be more effective. 
 
FEFA has done observation in all the provinces of Afghanistan, and has noticed many 
violations during the election process. FEFA believes that the time given by the panel to 
submit complaints is not enough, considering the communication and transportation 
problems existing in Afghanistan.  
 
We therefore appeal to the panel to extend the date for collection of complaints, in order 
to make sure the information submitted to the panel are accurate and include necessary 
documents.  
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Farid Farhangfar, Media Officer, 070 245 203  


